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Winnebago County will hold a public involvement meeting on Thursday, July 28, 2022, in the 
Maple Room of the Fox Crossing Community Center, located at 1000 Valley Rd, Menasha.  The 
purpose of the meeting is to discuss the proposed reconstruction project along County Road “P” 
from WIS 47 to Midway Road. 
 
Discussion will focus on the preliminary design concepts for the reconstruction of the roadway 
and to gather public comments about the proposed project.  This will be the first of three public 
meetings.  The project is currently planned for construction in the summer of 2025.   
 
The meeting will begin at 5:30 pm and will include a short formal presentation.  After the 
presentation, personnel from the consulting firm of Ayres Associates and Winnebago County 
will be available to discuss the project on an individual basis, to answer any questions, and 
obtain your comments regarding the proposed project.  All interested persons are invited to 
attend. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting or would like more information, please contact design 
consultant Andy Dana at 920.498.1200.  Written comments regarding the project may be mailed 
to Andy Dana, Ayres Associates, 3376 Packerland Drive, Ashwaubenon, WI 54115 or email to 
danaa@AyresAssociates.com. 
 
Robert Doemel, Winnebago County Highway Commissioner 
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